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Act 264 Board and  
State Program Standing Committee for  

Child, Adolescent and Family Mental Health 
2023 Meeting Schedule 

 
We meet on the Fourth Friday each month from 9:30am-2:00pm.  

In November and December we meet on the 3rd Friday.  
There is no meeting in August. 

This meeting is open to the public.  
 
There are three options for attendance: 

1. In person at the Waterbury State Office Complex, Linden Room 
280 State Drive, Waterbury, VT 05676 

 
2. To attend via computer or smart phone, 

Click here to join the meeting  
(Meeting ID: 262 709 813 988  
Passcode: uUyHUM  
Download Teams | Join on the web) 
 

3. To attend by phone, call 1(802) 828-7667 and use Conference ID 620 508 70# 

For questions accessing the meeting and/or if you’re choosing to come in person, please contact 
Puja.Senning@vermont.gov 

 
January 27 

 
February 24 

 
March 24 

 
April 28 

 
May 26 

 
June 23 

July 28 
 

September 22 
 

October 27 
 

November 17 
 

December 15 

http://mentalhealth.vermont.gov/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjdhZTc5YWMtYjVmYi00NDE0LWE4YzItZTI4ZmNkNjQ0ZWNk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2220b4933b-baad-433c-9c02-70edcc7559c6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f8ae1ca5-9b86-4043-8cff-3183d8c6539f%22%7d
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-teams/download-app
https://www.microsoft.com/microsoft-teams/join-a-meeting
mailto:Puja.Senning@vermont.gov


  

   
 
 

 
 
If you plan to come in person, please be aware that masking and other COVID-19 response policies, 
hours of the Waterbury State Office Complex café, and other aspects of in person attendance are 
continuously changing in response to public health needs during this pandemic.  
 
Contact Puja at the email address above if you would like to be added to the prospective member list 
and receive monthly reminders and meeting materials over email. There is one email sent per month.  


